DE17-26

To: Mayor Fougere and Members of City Council
Delegation: Dream Developments

Re: 17-2-01: Zoning Amendment Application: Eastbrook Phase 2

| am Jason Carlston, VP with Dream in Regina here with Evan Hunchak GM Land
Development.

The report before you, recommends the zoning designations that are consistent
with the amended plan considered earlier this evening. The recommended
zoning is required to facilitate the development of the land uses within the
concept plan, as such, we concur with the recommendations and are prepared to
address any questions.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Jason Carlston
VP Land
Dream Development





